

From: Paula Larson
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: PM 1: DVP 438, 14989 Roper Avenue

Date: May 1, 2021 1:21:03 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing to indicate that I am not in support of this item due to the reduction of parking spaces in the area. Prospect Avenue is the last (or first, depending on direction of travel) "free" parking for the beach. We often have beach-goers and beach employees parking here and it leaves little room for residents and guests of residents as it is.

Paula Larson